In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Scholes Library Hours during Orientation Week
- Traffic on Main St on 8/20
- Service-Based Learning at Alfred
- · Banner INB Navigation and Budget Training

General Announcements

- · AU expands wireless capabilities with a novel solution
- · Office Supplies to Give Away @ 145 Binns-Merrill
- New Staff in Instructional Technology Services
- Print cartridges to give away / trade
- · Buffalo Music Hall of Fame Member Gurf Morlix

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY TOMORROW THURSDAY

Scholes Library Hours during Orientation Week

Scholes Library will be open 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m. during Orientation Week with the following exceptions: on Monday, Aug. 18, we will be closed until 1 p.m. for a staff retreat. On Tuesday, Aug. 19, we will be closed until 11 a.m. so that staff can attend the 2008 Opening Session and the College of Ceramics meeting immediately afterwards.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Traffic on Main St on 8/20

On Wednesday, Aug. 20, both AU and ASC will be welcoming new students to campus starting at 8 a.m. We suggest that faculty and staff avoid the traffic light on Main St. if at all possible, as there will almost certainly be a long line.

Also, please be aware that if you use the ASC loop for access, traffic on that loop will be one-way for 8/20 only.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Service-Based Learning at Alfred

I am the new Service Based Learning Coordinator here at AU. I will be working with faculty members to create a sustainable service based learning program on campus.

If you would like to know more about service-based learning, or have interest in developing a service based learning course, contact me at: **Arroyo@alfred.edu**

back to top Send Email Reminder

Banner INB Navigation and Budget Training

Banner Navigation training will be held Friday, Aug. 22, starting at 1 p.m. For those individuals who also need access to budgets in Banner, Theresa Gunn will provide budget training directly following Navigation training.

Attending Navigation is a pre-requisite for any access to Banner INB, including budgets. If you are planning on attending Navigation and/or budget training, please contact Denise Kirschner at #2602 or **kirschdj@alfred.edu** by noon Thursday, Aug. 21.

Attachment: Banner_Access_Request_Form7.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU expands wireless capabilities with a novel solution

Alfred University's Information Technology Services department is winning some national attention for its innovative solution for expanding wireless access on campus.

Link: More on AU's innovative approach to wireless

back to top Send Email Reminder

Office Supplies to Give Away @ 145 Binns-Merrill

free - first come first serve:
fax machine, computer with tower, keyboard
2 printers
2 adding machines
miscellaneous power cords
miscellaneous office supplies

contact sladedl@alfred.edu or burtoncs@alfred.edu for more information

back to top Send Email Reminder

New Staff in Instructional Technology Services

ITS is happy to announce that we have hired two new staff people in the Instructional Technology team

Andrew "Anton" Flint is our new Classroom Technology Support Specialist who among other duties will support classroom technology, videoconferencing, and instructional equipment lending.

Meghanne Freivald is our new Instructional Technologist who will support faculty in their use of Blackboard and other instructional technologies. In addition to supporting faculty, Meghanne will also be offering technology training to both faculty and staff.

We are interested in hearing your suggestions about what technology training would be most helpful to the campus community. Please send an email to **helpdesk@alfred.edu** with your suggestions.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Print cartridges to give away / trade

I have 6 #49 and 2 #29 cartridges for deskjets that I would like to find new homes for. E-mail me, Nancy Freelove, at **freelove@alfred.edu**.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Buffalo Music Hall of Fame Member - Gurf Morlix

Buffalo Music Hall of Fame Member, Gurf Morlix will be appearing live at the Wellsville Creative Art Center. Gurf is a member of the Buffalo Music Hall of Fame, and the Austin Music Awards Hall of Fame. He worked with Lucinda Williams for eleven years, serving as guitarist, vocalist and bandleader, as well as producing her critically acclaimed albums Lucinda Williams (Rough Trade/Koch) and Sweet Old World (Chameleon/Elektra). Gurf will be appearing at the Wellsville Creative Arts Center on Friday, Aug. 22, 2008.

Show time is 8 p.m/ doors open at 6:30 p.m. Tickets are \$10 advance purchase/\$12 door. Member/Student tickets are \$9 advance purchase/\$10 door. All ages welcome. Tickets may be purchased online, in advance at: www.WellsvilleCreativeArt... http://www.wellsvillecrea... or at the Art Center Coffee House. For more information, visit the above web-site or call 585-593-3000.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews